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During the day, we became aware of various rumors arising from a conference call conducted by another 

company operating in the Marcellus.  We want to be clear that based on our understanding of the rumors 

with regard to Range, the assumptions on which the rumors are based are inconsistent with the contractual 

terms of our agreements.  Over the last five years, Range has worked diligently to create new and multiple 

profitable markets for our natural gas and NGL products in an attempt to maximize our projects’ rate of 

return.  Range has sufficient production, firm processing and de-ethanization capacity to satisfy all of its 

NGL sales and transportation commitments.  During the latest freeze conditions in Appalachia, Range 

delivered all of our contractual volumes to our customers. We also furnished gas to other natural gas 

markets where customers, needing gas due to weather and situations beyond their control, were not going 

to otherwise receive their volumes.  

  

Most of the questions raised are described in our company presentation posted on the website.  The IR 

staff is here to discuss any questions that you might have and are always open to discuss issues that will 

allow investors to have an accurate and informed view of our company. 
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